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04 May 2017 
 
 

David Peres Da Costa 
London Borough of Camden 

Regeneration and Planning  
Development Management  

Town Hall   

Judd Street  
London  

WC1H 9JE  
 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
 
17 BRANCH HILL, LONDON NW3 REF: 2015/3377/P 

 
 
In response to Item 12 of the Planning Permission for 17 Branch Hill dated 27th April we can confirm that 
there is no impact piling proposed on the site. Attached are structural drawings showing the proposed 
CFA piles. Also attached is a letter from Thames Water giving permission to divert their sewer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Brett Scott 
for and on behalf of Engineers Haskins Robinson Waters 
 
  
cc. SHH Architects - Pawel Nawojczyk 
 
enc. 


